
School Uniform
All school uniform can be purchased at

“Sport n Sound” in Ballyclare. We no longer
sell any uniform in school.

Parents are also requested to buy a school
‘change of clothing’ bag and name labels. All

of which are specially stocked in “Sport n
Sound”.

ALL SCHOOL UNIFORM MUST BE NAMED!
We cannot look for missing items if they do

not have a name in them.

We have new uniform this year!

However, if you are a returning parent and
wish to reuse old uniform then please do so.


